
 1 

 

Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 

As we have now come to the end of a very full and fulfilling program year here at St. 
Georgeôs, I thought I would share with you all this photo, taken just as St. Georgeôs 
contingent was stepping off together in Newburghôs Memorial Day parade this year. 

 

It captures for me the essence of what it means to 
be a part of our particular faith community.  We 
are not a large church, but the reach of our Spirit-
fueled service, and the circle of people touched by 
our faith, stretches far, far beyond the walls of our 
beloved ñmother hiveò at 105 Grand Street.  And 
so, I pause now to offer a word of deepest 
gratitude to a few of the many who have given so 
generously of their love, their time, their skills and 
their resources to the life of St. Georgeôs this year:  
To our wardens Mary and Sue, our treasurer Carl, 
and the Vestry members who with such grace and 

goodwill have led us through another year in peace and fruitfulness; to our Worship Leaders, Deacon Vonnie, and 
Office Manager Margaret, who do more behind the scenes for the people of St. Georgeôs and our community than any 
of us will ever know; to the leaders of our major outreach programsðAlan, Lana, and Rosinaðfor their self-offering 
to ñthe least of these;ò to Chris and St. Georgeôs Choir for supporting our singing and faithfully lifting our spirits with 
music every Sunday; to Peg and the Altar Guild for showing such Godly loving-kindness in our sacred spaces; to 
Margaret and her committee for rekindling and ñRenewalWorkingò the flames of the Spirit among us, and to 
Catherine, for showing us all what it means to love and pray and serve without ceasing ðmay Godôs 
mighty hand continue to draw you forward, and may Godôs Peace be with us all. 
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And mark your calendars for these upcoming events: 
 

This Month: 

7/3 Summer Worship Schedule Begins (9am Holy Eucharist) 

7/4 Office Closed for Independence Day 

7/6 St. Georgeôs Cemetery Committee Meeting, 7pm (Note day change) 

7/9 Kay Wygant Burial Office at Brooks Funeral Home, 10am 

7/9 Cemetery Cleanup, 3:30-5pm (p.4) 

7/20 Vestry Meeting with Capital Campaign Consultant Fr. Jerry Keucher 

7/24 Voices of Hope sings National Anthem at Renegades, 7pm 
  

Coming Up: 

8/1-13 Voices of Hope Summer Camp (p.8) 


